Aspen Newsletter - 1st Production Hull Finishes
August, 2009

Good Day All,

Attached are photos of the first production Aspen 28' hull, as it was popping out of the mold Monday,
August 24, 2009!!!

History in the making! My hope is, this is number ONE of hundreds to come!

The Nordic team did a stellar job with the lamination, the surfaces are just fantastic - smooth- true- just
beautiful.

Just Released






Weights are right on target!

This first boat a F90 (the Basic open boatO is going to be used as a commuter in the San Juan Islands. It will

eventually get a nice sized pilot house with seats for five. Schedule has it hitting the water about Sept. 15,
2009.

I've also included a few shots of the C90 (cruiser) deck/hardtop tooling, well underway now. Mold
construction will start in about 10 days. The first C90 cruiser will b e done mid-October. Power will be a
Cummins 150 electronic common rail diesel.

Our Proto boat will be back in the water in the next few days, so if you need a demonstration, please call.

All the best,
Larry Graf
360-668-4347



Hard Top Plug



C90 Deck



C90 Aft Cockpit with Hatch - Gutters - Walk Through to Aft Deck
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